
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary   
  Monday 26th February 

Back to school 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

Dress as your favourite book character 

Tuesday 12th March 

Parent café 9am 

Parents Evening 3.30-6pm  

Wednesday 13th March 

Year 1 Kings and Queens day 

Thursday 14th March 

Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm 

Friday 15th March 

Comic Relief- wear something red 

Wednesday 20th March 

Pearl class assembly to parents 

Thursday 21st March 

Year 2 World War 2 day 

Friday 22nd March 

Easter wreath making evening  

Tuesday 26th March 

Easter Service in the church and Easter bonnet 

parade 

Choir on Tour 1.30pm  

Wednesday 27th March 

Ruby class assembly to parents 

Wednesday 27th March 

Cheerleading Presentation to parents 2.45pm 

Last day of term. 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-95% 

Ruby Class-90% 

Diamond-95%  

Sapphire-88% 

Emerald Class-87.69% 

Topaz Class-83.46% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Sapphire class for winning this week 

with the most progressions. 

Year 1&2 expected to complete 20 minutes a week. 

Hall of Fame: Daniel, Elaine, Elsie, Luca, Adhi, 

Archie, Arlo, Aviah, Christal, Elliot.F, Elliot.L, Evie, 

Jude, Matthew, David, Finley, Orlagh, Rufus, Aiden, 

Freddie.E, Hashim, Edward, Nell, Skye, Finn, Lilly, 

Paisley-Mae, Florrie, Freddie.P, Harrie, Harry, 

Norah, Hannah, Phillip, Aderlaide, Ella-Rose, Obi, 

Jacob,  

 

 
Mrs Cole and Mrs Robinson went to Bookbugs and Dragon 

tales with Levi,Evie, Riley and Hettie. They selected a range 

of books for our school children to enjoy with the £350 we 

were given via the Siobhan Dowd trust grant. 

The Headteacher’s Award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Lukas and Elena.U 

Year 1: Elaine and Clara 

Year 2: Munro and Adhi 

Staff: Mrs Hurrell 

Well done! 

This year, World Book Day falls on 

Thursday 7th March. As part of our World 

Book Day celebrations, the children are 

being asked to come to school dressed as a 

book character. We will also be holding a 

book fair and cake sale before and after 

school. The school hall will be open from 

8:25 – 8:45am in the morning and from 3:15 

– 4pm in the afternoon to give you and your 

child the opportunity to browse and 

purchase a £1 book using their world book 

day voucher. We hope the children enjoy 

the day! 

 

Thanks,  

Lucy  

 

Have a lovely half term! See you on Monday 26th February 


